
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Meghan Hope
To: jonathan mullen; suzanne simone; greg mahoney; Glynis McKenzie; dawn luke
Cc: Peter Alter
Subject: Postponement of Meetings Regarding 51 Kreiger Lane Site Plan Application
Date: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 2:58:32 PM

All: At this time, I would like to request that the below meetings be postponed:

Request that the Conservation Commission meeting scheduled for 12/8/22, be
postponed until 1/12/23;
Request that the ASDRC meeting scheduled for 12/13/22, be postponed until 1/17/23
Request that the TPZ public hearing scheduled for 12/13/22, be postponed and that the
public hearing not be opened until 1/17/23.  We need to open the public hearing by
1/18/23, so I do not need to provide an extension at this time.

Jon/Glynis: I will pull the public hearing sign, and we will need to re-notice the
public hearing for 1/17/23, the first week in January.

Request that the WPCA meeting scheduled for 12/14/22, be postponed until 1/18/23.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Meg
    Meghan Alter Hope
    Associate
 
   Alter & Pearson, LLC
   Attorneys at Law
   701 Hebron Avenue
   P.O. Box 1530
   Glastonbury, CT 06033
   860.652.4020 telephone
   860.977.9909 mobile
   860.652.4022 fax
   mhope@alterpearson.com
 

The information contained in this message is confidential and may contain privileged information and
material. Any review or use of the information contained in this message by anyone other than the intended
recipient(s) is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify me immediately and destroy all
copies of this message and any attachments.

Please consider the environment before printing a copy of this email.
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